P.O.BOX # 201
Las Vegas, New Mexico.
Oct. 5, 1960

Dr. Joshua Lederberg,
Stafford U. Medica School,
Palo Alto, California.

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

I have read with interest your Nobel Prize lecture which was printed in Science for Jan. 29, 1960. I would very much like to have a copy of this article for my own files, and I would appreciate your sending me are print if reprints are afailable. I would also appreciate receiving any other reprints of articles on genetics, particularly those in which you worked with Dr. Norton Zinder, since he was a former student of mine at the High School of Science in the Bronx, New York.

I am, as you can gather, a teacher of biology at one of the New York City High Schools (Abraham Lincoln, in Brooklyn). At the present moment, I am on leave from my teaching duties to participate in an Academic Year Institute at the New Mexico Highlands University here in Las Vegas. My special interest is the field of genetics.

Thanking you for whatever consideration you may be able to give my request, and with best wishes for continued success, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Philip Goldstein

10/1 / 2 2